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Tree Policy adopted by committee 
 
 
The COA adopted the following policy as suggested by Arbor Vitae in 
Spring 2015.  This policy was adopted to help the committee deal with 
queries and issues in relation to trees on the estate. 
 
 
1. COA trees are regularly inspected for hazards and nuisances and 

recommendations are acted on to ameliorate the risk. 
 

2. Other tree works may be required between inspection dates due to 
damage from weather/vandalism/infection etc.  These will be acted 
on. 

 
3. All other proposed tree works that are not due to hazard or nuisance 

will be assessed, but may not be acted on.  The COA has a duty to 
retain the aesthetic and ecological quality of the area by retaining 
trees where possible, and by planting new trees. 

 

 
As agreed by committee in Spring 2015. 
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